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Class News Monday 21st September 2020 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week we are starting column addition and 

column subtraction.  The focus will be neat numbers and tidy 

columns.  Timetables will remain a daily focus for morning activities. 

English – This week we will introduce persuasive writing and prepare 

the children to write a persuasive letter to Dumbledore.  The 

grammar and punctuation focus will be noun phrases and the 

apostrophe.  Class spellings will be tested on Friday. 

Spellings:  
Girls’ 

Boys’ 

Babies’ 

Children’s  

Men’s 

Learn 

Length 

Lengthen  

Lengthening 

 

Foundation - Having used charcoal in art we will move on to pastel 

drawing.  The children will look at famous paintings that show 

reflection and attempt to demonstrate an understanding of 

reflection in their own work.  In RE we will continue our learning 

linked to the Jewish Faith.  Having signed up to a number of virtual 

sporting competitions the children will have the opportunity to 

complete tasks and challenges in PE that will be recorded and 

entered as part of the Windsor Sports Partnership.   
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Homework 

Spellings will come home on Friday and will be tested the following 

Friday.  The class spellings are shown above.  Children also need to 

practise their colour spelling list.  These spellings will be tested later 

in the term.  Reading books will be sent home on Mondays and must 

be returned each Thursday.  Thank you for remembering to send the 

books in on Thursday!  There will be Maths homework set on abacus 

on Monday.  This does not need to be printed and returned to school 

but I will be checking to see that it is being done.  The answers are 

provided.  

Mrs Helen Dewar 

 

 

 

 


